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Spring FSA Algebra and FSA Reading retakes will begin at the end of February for our high school
students. This important testing session gives them an opportunity for seniors to meet their ELA and
Algebra graduation requirements before graduation in May. Our EL students have been engaged in
WIDA testing this month, a big thank you to everyone at the schools helping ensure this round of testing
goes smoothly and also to our EL Coordinator, Natallie Liz, for supporting all the schools in this process.
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